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Oct 15     Discussion regarding Cottonwoods'  
                Christmas 
Oct 22     Jamie Clerf – Telus – How to Stay      
                Safe Online 
Oct 29     Stefan Johansson, Parks and Open   
                Space Planner  
Nov 5      Pete Ericksen – Foundation 
Nov 19    Chandel Schmidt - Rotary’s impact  
                through JoeAnna’s House 
Nov 26     Cottonwoods Christmas Party 
Dec 17     RC Capri Christmas Party at   
                 Kelowna Golf and Country Club 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



ZOOM MEETING  
 

Here is the link to the recording of our Rotary 
Zoom meeting on October 7st. Our guest 
speaker, Olivia Massegnan is at the right end 
of the middle row,  

www.dropbox.com/t/IKCgj37ddCu0ask7 
 

 
 
SIGNS SIGNS EVERYWHERE 
THERE’S SIGNS 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

http://www.dropbox.com/t/IKCgj37ddCu0ask7


 

Peace Club – the Nakusp Rotary Club is 
part of a group of clubs helping set up a 
Peace Park along the India-Pakistan border 
like the Canada-US Peace park at Waterton, 
AB. 

Meanwhile locally, a meeting was held of the 
Peace Centre in a Park committee on Friday, 
Oct 11th. It rained that day and we huddled 
under a tree. It was decided this meeting was 
the last outdoor meeting until Spring 2021.   

Rememberance Day – still be planned for 

Rutland and City Park Cenotaphs but nothing 
solid yet.   

Rotary Foundation Moment –   
 POLIO PLUS IS A SIGNATURE PROGRAM 
OF THE ROTARY FOUNDATION 
 
 PolioPlus is Rotary’s priority program which 
supports global efforts to eradicate polio. It 
was launched in 1985, with the help of Dr. 
Albert Sabin, developer of the oral polio 
vaccine, as a worldwide program to protect 
children from the cruel and fatal 
consequences of polio. In 1988, the World 
Health Assembly challenged the world to 
eradicate polio, and since that time, Rotary’s 
efforts, along with partner agencies, including 
the World Health Organization, UNICEF, the 
U.S. Centers for Disease Control and 
Prevention, and governments around the 
world have achieved a 99 percent reduction 
in the number of polio cases worldwide. As of 
2018-19, The Rotary Foundation has raised 
over US$1.6 billion for polio eradication. By 
the time the world is certified polio-free, our 
contributions will make Rotary the largest 
nongovernmental financial contributor to the 
global polio eradication effort. You can help 
end polio by making a gift to the PolioPlus 
Fund at endpolio.org. 
  

 
 
 

Christmas Kettles – Rusty reported that 
we will be staffing the two doors into Walmart 
on Saturday, December 8th from 10 am until 6 
pm. To do this we require a minimum of eight 
volunteers. While working we will have to 
wear masks and gloves.  
 
 

Club Christmas Party – whether we will 
be able to hold one is very much up in the air. 
We will revisit this item at the end of October.  
 
 

Rotary Lights in a Bottle -  

 

On Sunday, Oct 11, 2020 Our club made 
$80.00.  But we demonstrated our club 
character.  Carola was too ill to attend so 
Glenna stepped in replace her.  Mike and Len 
completed the first shift.  When our square 
reader would not connect with my phone, 
Lockie was prepared to bring his reader to 
the market.  Fortunately, we were able to get 
the reader to connect in time to call Lockie 
back to cancel his run. Thanks to our crew on 
Sunday.     

Cheers, Art 

http://endpolio.org/


THIS WEEK’S MEETING 

 
Thursday October 15th at 7 pm  
 
A meeting URL will be sent out.  
 
 
 

District Video Site - The District has  
a Vimeo Pro subscription with many videos 
for training and inspiration. 
 
https://vimeo.com/rotary5060 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HUMOUR 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

https://vimeo.com/rotary5060


GUEST SPEAKER 
 

 
 
Our guest speaker this week was Olivia 
Massegnan who has worked at Cottonwoods 
Care Centre for forty-three years. She 
originally started in nursing but is now the 
activities coordinator for the facility. Olivia told 
us how much the Cottonwoods Christmas 
Party as meant to the people living there. 
She then set off a train of thought as to could 
we do anything this year to celebrate 
Christmas. It started off from ‘not really’ 
because of the Covid lockdown and soon 
became “maybe we could put something 
together on Zoom”. In the end we struck a 
small committee to look into this idea. 
 
 
GALLERY 
 

  
Circular outflow boundaries with storm cell 
rotation                      Photographer unknown. 

 

 
DeZign 710 by Wm. Sedlak (USA) 

 

 

 
Hanging on a Thread by Ismail Schneider 

(Portugal) 

 
 
 
ADVERTISING 
 
 

 
 
 



 
White’s Barbecue and Fireplace Centre 
160-2000 Spall Road, Kelowna, B.C.  
V1Y 9P6                250-862-3240 

www.barbecueandfireplacecentre.com/ 
 

 

 
 

 

www.tristartravelandcruise.com/ 

 

www.cdikelowna.com/ 

 

 

 
www.illichmanns.com 
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